
From: Ed Welch
To: Monroe, Pamela
Cc: nfwelch@gmail.com
Subject: Northern Pass/Concord
Date: Thursday, July 20, 2017 7:42:03 AM

Ms. Monroe,
 
  Please count me as one that has contacted your office and is adamantly
against the Northern Pass. Should the project move forward the lines need to
be buried in Concord. There are too many negative aspects of the towers, and
many of those that are in favor of the project and rejecting burring appear to
have tunnel vision for personal advantages.
  Thank you for your work on this very critical decision making process that will
have considerable long term effects on our State.
 
Ed Welch
358 Mountain Rd
Concord, NH 03301
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